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Senator BOB BROWN—I would suggest a new approach which involves 
ensuring a straight through walkway/bikeway from Civic to Parliament House. 
Just looking at the terrain, that is going to involve some new bridgework, 
specifically for that purpose, otherwise we get caught up with the old problem 
of it being intersected by roadways. It would be good to look at what can be 
done to make pedestrian and bike access to this great Parliament House easy, 
simple and straightforward—and particularly for visitors who are making their 
once only trip to Canberra. So I would be very pleased if you would take it on 
notice and let senators know what the options are and what the way forward is 
there. 
Mr Thompson—Obviously a lot of that would involve us communicating with 
both the ACT government and the National Capital Authority. 
Senator BOB BROWN—Clearly. 
 
 

Answer 

1 The Department of Parliamentary Services (DPS) has written to the National 
Capital Authority and the ACT Government raising Senator Brown’s concerns (see 
attached letter). 

2 DPS is also participating in a project that is being sponsored by Roads ACT 
(within the ACT Government).  The project will improve signage on bike and 
pedestrian paths around Lake Burley Griffin. In particular, DPS has provided input on 
the location of signs directing path users to Parliament House. 

 
  

 



 

 



 
 




